
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (October 14, 2020) – Two Port Authority employees 

have tested positive for COVID-19 since the last update on September 30, 

bringing the total number of employees to 54. 

Case 53 

An operator who works out of Port Authority’s garage in Collier, this employee 

reported testing positive on Friday, October 9. They last worked on Friday, 

October 2, and has been in a medically directed precautionary self-quarantine 

since that time pending test results.  

Case 54 

An operator who works out of Port Authority’s garage in Ross Township, this 

employee reported testing positive on Tuesday, October 13. They last worked on 

Thursday, September 24, and has been off for reasons unrelated to COVID-19 

since that time. 

Of the 54 Port Authority employees who have tested positive for COVID-19 since 

March, 49 have recovered and have been cleared to return to work. Five 

employees remain at home recovering. 
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